
    Monthly Report for September 2021 

 

 

The month of September has been a busy month, custodians have been 

working hard and making sure each building they are assigned to get 

disinfected and deep clean. Wiping door knobs, desk and any area that can 

be touch by any students and teacher. They also disinfect with the Mister 

Machine 3 days out of the week. (Monday, Wednesday and Fridays) and if a 

student gets sick and sent home, the custodian available goes and disinfects 

that classroom immediately. That week school was shut down, we cleaned 

all the buildings. We have hired a custodian to replace Mrs. Willis 

(Elementary). For right now I'm helping with cleaning in junior high and 

helping when someone is out. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you  

Imelda Vela 

Custodial Manager 


